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From: Yuki Omoto-Chow [mailto:yomotochow@rocketmail.com] 
Sent: May-OS-17 12:40 PM 
To: Cirotto, Mara 
Subject: Glenwood Elementary (South Burnaby) Playground Project - THANK YOU 

Dear Mrs. Cirotto: We would appreciate if you would share this with whom it may concern. 

It is hard to believe that we are near the end of this school year. Until yesterday, it felt as if Spring was never going to 
arrive. It was the same feeling we had just over three years ago with the Glenwood Elementary Playground Project. 

As we reflect back on this school year, we cannot believe that our much anticipated adventure playground officially 
opened. We wondered if this day would ever come! Our dream of a new playground became a reality because of your 
support. We marked this occasion with a photo which we wish to share with you. 

As parents, there is nothing more satisfying than seeing the kids from Kindergarten to Grade 7 climbing, hanging, 
spinning, balancing, jumping, and engaging in spontaneous, creative play, both in and around the playground. It is the 
hub of social, emotional and physical development outside the classrooms. 

The Playground Project will finally wrap up in a few short months after the installation of two more park benches this 
Summer. In total, there will be four benches for the kids and families to sit and enjoy each other's company. 

To honour the City of Burnaby's contribution to the Playground Project, a permanent Donor Recognition plaque is on 
display by the School Office. Your support to our community will be remembered for many, many years to come. 

With Heartfelt Gratitude, 

Laura Iwan 
Parent Advisory Council 
Playground Project Committee Chair 
GLENWOOD ELEMENTARY 
5787 Marine Drive 
Burnaby, BC 
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